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NEWS RELEASE      Trading Symbol CSE - PUF  

 

CHLORMET PROVIDES UPDATE ON AAA HEIDELBERG 

Vancouver, British Columbia (August 28th, 2014) – Chlormet Technologies Inc. (“Chlormet” or 
the “Company”) (PUF.C) is pleased to give an update on the activities of AAA Heidelberg, the 
private Ontario company that Chlormet purchased a 16.5% ownership stake in (see news 
releases dated March 27 and April 2, 2014) and holds the exclusive right to acquire the 
remaining 83.5% upon the granting to AAA Heidelberg of a MMPR license by Health Canada. 
  
AAA Heidelberg has been given notification by Health Canada that its application is in the 
Enhanced Screening Stage.   
  
“AAA Heidelberg continues to make steady progress and is nearing completion of the build-out 
of its facility. This latest correspondence from Health Canada confirms that AAA Heidelberg is 
making steady progress towards an MMPR license. In anticipation of the completion of the 
build-out and the subsequent invitation to Heath Canada for a final inspection, management has 
arranged to visit the facility”, stated Yari Nieken, interim president of Chlormet. 

     
About Chlormet Technologies 
 
Chlormet Technologies Inc. is moving into the Medical Marijuana sector by purchasing a 100% 
interest in AAA Heidelberg, a private Ontario company that is in the process of applying for a 
MMPR license.  Although the Company cannot guarantee nor estimate the timing for the 
issuance of a license to AAA Heidelberg, it is Chlormet’s goal is to become the next publicly 
traded Canadian company to be granted a new medical marijuana production license. 
 
With the signing of an LOI with Babcock Bench Farms (see news release dated June 19, 2014) 
Chlormet intends to become involved in the legal marijuana industry in Washington State by 
providing building, equipment and expertise to licensed growers.  
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No stock exchange or securities regulatory authority has reviewed or accepted responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 

release.  Some of the statements contained in this release are forward-looking statements, such as estimates and statements that 

describe the Issuer's future plans, objectives or goals, including words to the effect that the Issuer or management expects a stated 

condition or result to occur. Since forward-looking statements address future events and conditions, by their very nature, they 

involve inherent risks and uncertainties. 


